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Lunch Bunch Book Club

Dear Parents and Guardians,
I am excited to tell you that your child is interested in meeting with me to read and discuss some great books this year. The Lunch Bunch will meet once a week, on Tuesdays, to eat lunch and to discuss books that the group has decided to read. Our first meeting will be on September 25 where we will decide our first great reading adventure.
I have several sets of novels I hope to share with this group.  Some books may need to be checked out of the school library or public library.  Books can be purchased, if you choose, either in paperback or electronic versions.
As with all clubs in the district there is a $20 fee to join. 
Thank you for encouraging your child’s love of literature!

Happy Reading,

Mrs. McFarland
6th grade ELA Teacher
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I give my child permission to join Mrs. McFarland on Tuesdays during lunch for a reading adventure.
Student’s name: ___________________________________

Grade:  _6th__
 Homeroom Teacher: ______________________________________________
Parent Signature:  __________________________________________________

Please include the $20 club fee as a check made out to Summit Hill School District.

Ready, Set, Read!


